
 
  

 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
  

 
  
 

    
 

   
   

 
 

  
    

 
   

   
  

 
 

   
 

 
 

ANDREW M. CUOMO MICHAEL P. HEIN BARBARA C. GUINN 
Governor Acting Commissioner Executive Deputy Commissioner 

Notice of Termination of 2018 RFP 

Homeless Housing and Assistance Program 

As of 8:00 a.m. on June 5, 2019 the NYS Homeless Housing and Assistance 
Corporation (HHAC) and the NYS Office of Temporary and Disability Assistance (OTDA) 
have ended the acceptance of applications for funding under the Homeless Housing and 
Assistance Program (HHAP) open Request for Proposals (RFP), including applications for 
Existing Emergency Shelter Repairs. 

Please refer to a future Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) which will announce when 
HHAC will begin accepting applications for the 2019 open RFP. 

Please be advised that applications for Existing Emergency Shelter Repairs received by 
HHAC prior to 8:00 a.m. on June 5, 2019 will continue to be reviewed for a funding 
determination in accordance with the current open RFP. 

Any questions regarding this Notice may be directed to Rick Umholtz, Director, Bureau of 
Housing and Support Services at (518) 474-3080 or e-mail 
Richard.Umholtz@otda.ny.gov. 
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